
I offer my whole hearted support for rescue legislation and funding for the dozens of small community movie theaters throughout 
Oregon. In my hometown of Salem, support for Salem Cinema is paramount, as it is one of our key cultural resources. The funds 
devoted to the financial support of Salem Cinema will go a long ways towards the further economic development and opportunities 
in our community. This will be especially true with both keeping existing inquisitive talent in our community and help with attracting 
new cultural creatives to move to and contribute to Salem's cultural richness. I am a small business owner and rely upon venues 
such as Salem Cinema to help me attract talent in my field of architecture and design. Sincerely, Nathan Good of Nathan Good 
Architects PC.


